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Steven Liang

From: Sara Savitz <sarasavitz@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 6:29 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Rate Hike

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
They have not raised my social security 20% in the 5 years I have relied on it. What’s your excuse? 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


